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To the Parliament of NSW, I write in support of Mark Latham's proposal for changes to the Anti-
discrimination ACT. The legislation in its present form allows for vexatious comments, which are 
in there own way discriminating. The on going legal battle that Bernard Gaynor has had to mount 
against comments of another person have been necessary because the law was badly written. Not 
only is the law wrong, it has cost Mr. Gaynor a great deal of money, time and his life and has no 
doubt given him undue stress that no one should have to bear.  
Please uphold the changes proposed in the interest of real Justice.  
Yours faithfully,  
Don Ayres 


